
This year Austin Seminary’s Lenten 
Devotional will be available in digital 

format only. A series of nine brief videos, 

posted on our website and distributed 

through email and social media, will feature 

students interviewing our faculty about 

ways the season of Lent informs 
and inspires our Easter hope. 
They will be suitable for group discussion 

and /or personal devotion. The entire series 

of videos will be available by February 

24. To make sure you receive links to the 

videos, please sign up here:

www.austinseminary.edu/lentsubscribe
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